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CLOSURE OF PLAYGROUND EQUIPMENT – FINES APPLY 
 

COVID-19 Regulations put in place by the Government require that all playgrounds 
and exercise equipment within the Tenterfield Shire be closed until further notice.   

The Regulation can be found at: 
https://gazette.legislation.nsw.gov.au/so/download.w3p?id=Gazette_2020_2020-

65.pdf 
 
Under no circumstances are persons allowed to enter, or attempt to play on, or use, 

any equipment.  NSW Police will patrol areas and fines apply for breach of the 
regulation. 

 
Council has placed signage and barrier tape around all equipment for the safety of the 
public. 

 
“We appreciate the inconvenience, particularly for parents with bored little ones, 

however this regulation is for the health of the community to control the spread of 
COVID-19”, said Mayor Peter Petty. 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Closure of playground and exercise equipment across the Shire 
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